
 

 

HEY LEP Infrastructure Board Report 
 

Paper F report to the LEP Board, 1st September 2023 
Report from Teresa Chalmers on behalf of Stephen Parnaby   

1. Summary 

1.1. The Infrastructure Board last met on 1st September 2023, at the Ergo Centre, 
Bridgehead, chaired by Stephen Parnaby, OBE.  

1.2. Draft meeting notes are attached in Paper F Appendix 1 

2. Recommendations/action required 

2.1. LEP Board to note the Infrastructure Board Activity. 

3. Report 

3.1. The Infrastructure Board discussed several areas of LEP delivery including the 
investment programmes and breadth of investment enquiries recently received. 
Excellent presentations were received from the Environment Agency and 
Orsted on the Hornsea 4 developments.  These will follow due to size of slide 
packs.  

4. Financial and resource implications 

None at this stage.  


